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Barneson Boulevard and Tiger Brennan Drive Stage 3 

 Concrete drain works 

DEPARTMENT OF 
INFRASTRUCTURE, PLANNING 
AND LOGISTICS

Drainage works will soon commence on site to service the Barneson Boulevard and Tiger 
Brennan Stage 3 project. This drainage installation is an important part of ensuring the site 
is prepared for the wet season.

Concrete pours in the early hours of the morning are required to deliver this work. High-
strength concrete is required for this drainage, which must be poured in the coolest 
temperatures possible. The location of the concrete pours will be the section of site closest 
to the Dinah Beach Road and Tiger Brennan Drive intersection.

This work will take place between the hours of 4am and 8am. The concrete pours are not 
expected to generate significant noise, and mitigations will be in place to reduce noise 
where possible. Lighting will be minimised and white noise reversal alarms will be utilised 
instead of conventional reversal beepers.  Work will take place six days per week, with no 
work on Sundays.

The work is scheduled to start in the week beginning 10 September and will be completed 
by late October.

Should you require further information, contact 08 8924 7118 or email transport.
planning@nt.gov.au.
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